
United States Senate
WASHINGTON, D.C.

February 24, 1967

Miss Jane Tolmach
Women's Chairman

Southern Section
Democratic State Central Committee 
Los Angeles, California 90014

Dear Miss Tolmach:

Somehow the person who does the most 
work for a particular event is the one who winds up 
getting the least thanks, if any at all. In connection 
with my trip to Oxnard last fall, that person is you.

I know how much time and effort you put 
into that visit and I still cannot believe I did not 
write before this to express my deep appreciation. 
At any rate, I did want you to know that I was most 
grateful for all your work and will always remember, 
with great pleasure, my visit to Oxnard.

With warm regards,

Sincerely,


